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Thursday 21st September 2023 

 

Dear Parent /Carer, 

 

Moving from primary to secondary school is a time of mixed emotions for pupils and parents. It can be filled 

with excitement and anxiety. At present, students will be savouring all that is familiar to them and making 

the most of their final year in primary. However, they may also be considering the year ahead with thoughts 

of new surroundings, new friends, and the new challenges and choices that will be on offer come next 

August.  

 

The team here at Bishopbriggs Academy are gearing up to make this transition as exciting as possible and 

we hope that you and your child will enjoy the programme of events that we have planned. With that in 

mind, I am delighted to invite you to our P7 Open Evening on Thursday 12th October at 6.15 pm till 8:35 pm. 

This will allow you and your child a chance to experience an introduction to our school and a taster of the 

subjects we have to offer.  

 

If you would like to attend please click on the link below and complete your details before Sunday 1st October 

when the form will close. This will allow us to allocate you to a group before you arrive on the evening. We 

will then email you the week of the event to inform you of which group your family party will be in. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/2ZWsAWGPYQ 

 

Thank you for your support with this and I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Eleanor Mackay 

Acting Depute Head Teacher S1 
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